
At Ditcheat Primary School the health, safety and well-being of every child is our top 

priority. We expect all staff, governors, parent/carers and volunteers to share this 

commitment to safeguarding our pupils. 

 

 

Ditcheat Primary School 

 Weekly Newsletter: 9th July 2018 
This newsletter can also be read on our school website: 

http://ditcheatprimary.co.uk/   

 

Dates 
New Dates in Bold and Italic 

July 

Tuesday 10th -  Transition day – All School 

Tuesday 10th - New Reception Taster Morning – 9.00am – 12.00pm 

Tuesday 10th - Year 6 Sports day at Ansford School – Info to follow 

Tuesday 10th -  Cherry Water Fight – Info below 

Friday 13th -  Year 2 – Mill on the Brue – AM 

Monday 16th -  Holly Fete – 2.00pm – 3.00pm – Parents welcome from 2.30pm 

Tuesday 17th -  Willow Play Afternoon Performance – 2.00pm 

Tuesday 17th -  Willow Play Evening Performance – 6.00pm 

Thursday 19th - Non Yr 6 Leavers assembly – Parents and Governors welcome 

2.30pm 
Friday 20th -   Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Parents welcome – 9.30am 

Friday 20th -  No Ditcheat Extra 

 

Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th – INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

Word of the week 

 
 

Cherry Maple Holly Willow 

howl relentless jovial perplexed 

 

Please find time over the next five days to help your child; 

 Find the meaning 

 Practice using it in a sentence  

 Find a synonym (similar word) or antonym (opposite) of the word. 

 

End of Term 

As the end of term is drawing near the children will start to sort through their 

work they have done this school year.  We are asking that children bring in a 

named plastic bag to help with the big sort and they can then take their work 

home. 
 

Willow Play 

We are approaching Willow class performance of The Tempest.  Please don’t 

forget that tickets are on sale from the office now and cost £2.   
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At Ditcheat Primary School the health, safety and well-being of every child is our top 

priority. We expect all staff, governors, parent/carers and volunteers to share this 

commitment to safeguarding our pupils. 

 

 

Cherry Water Fight – 10/07/18 

Cherry Class have been sharing stories of their paddling pool fun in the sun and 

have requested an end of term WATER FIGHT for their PE lesson. We will be 

challenging each other to a water fight on Tuesday 10th July 2018 

(TOMORROW).  

If your child is happy to get involved, please send them to school with a towel 

and a PE kit that will get wet. They can also bring in a named water gun or can 

use the water pots and pipes we have in school.  PE kits and wellies will then be 

sent home for the summer holidays.  
 

Book People 

Just a reminder to say that the Book People have extended the date so you have 

until tomorrow to choose a book.  Please leave your payment in the school office 

by 9.00am. 
 

Reminder Holly Class Fete  

On Monday 16th July, Holly class are hosting a school fete. This will be held out 

on the front lawn and children will be taken out, a class at time, to take part so 

please have their small change ready to spend in a named purse or envelope that 

day. Parents are welcome from 2:30pm with siblings.  
 

Year 6 Sports Day at Ansford 

They are to meet Miss Alvis at Ansford Academy Sports Centre by 9.00am and 

be picked up at 3.00pm.  Can your child take a packed lunch, water bottle, hat 

and have sun cream applied before arriving. 

 

Year 3/4 Rounders Cancelled 

Unfortunately, the Year 3/4 rounders tournament that was on Wednesday 11th 

July has been cancelled. 
 

Clubs update 

Just a reminder to parents this is the LAST week for Gardening, Reading, 

Clubbercise and Eco Club.  Mr Carlisle WILL be running Athletics on Wednesday 

and Cricket on Thursday in the last week. 

 

Ditcheat Extra 

There will be NO Ditcheat Extra on Friday 20th July as this is the last day of 

term. 
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Our learning week ahead 

 

Cherry Class 

 

Numeracy Measuring capacity – full, half full, quarter full, empty,   

more than, less than, equal to 

    

Literacy  The Three Little Pigs continues… 

 

Maple Class 

 

Numeracy  Measuring and shapes 

 

Literacy  Writing an invented story 

 

Holly Class 

 

Numeracy      Bar modelling -fractions 

 

Literacy        Explanations  

  

Willow Class 

 

Numeracy  Play Practice  

 

Literacy Play Practice 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Arthur Vaughan, Callie Fewell, Fintan and Phoebe Hopkins 

 

Headteacher’s Cup 

Mabel Caldwell 

 

Writers of the Week 

Korbyn Lovell, Maddie Russell and Nathan Jelly 

 

Mathematicians of the week  

Olivia Fowler, Buddy Hurstwaite and Lily Wadsworth 

 

Well done to all of you! 

 
 


